
 

 
June 20, 2022 
 
 
Subject: WHA Group warns against unauthorized use of CEO’s image for day trading 
advertisement on social media 
 
Dear media friends, 
 
WHA Corporation Public Company Limited (WHA Group) would like to warn the public 
that an image of Ms. Jareeporn Jarukornsakul, Chairman and Group CEO of WHA 
Corporation PCL, is being fraudulently used to solicit investments promising returns of up 
to 15,000 Baht per month for investments starting as low as 1,000 Baht.  
 
Please be informed that this online advertisement is in no way affiliated with the company 
or its officers. Therefore, we would like to ask the public to be cautious of what they see 
on social media platforms.  For any suspicious solicitation or advertisements, we would 
appreciate your help by informing us through the following:  
 
Tel:  0-2719-9555  
Email:  marketing@wha-group.com 
Website: https://www.wha-group.com/en/contact 
Facebook: through Facebook Messenger via www.facebook.com/whagroup 
 
We thank you in advance for your kind cooperation to help spread this information through 
your media to prevent more victims from falling for fraudulent activities. 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
WHA Press Information Center 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Ms. Anchalee Phasukpaettanakit, Tel. 081 190 1432 
Ms. Wandee Lerdsupongkit, Tel. 081 838 4001 
Khun Natthita Nakkarabundit, Tel: 094 424 5616 
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